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18 December 2019 
 
 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Level 29, 320 Pitt Street, 
Sydney NSW 2000 
Attention: Mandana Mazaheri 
Email: Mandana.Mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mandana, 
 
Jemena Submission – SSI 9837 – Newcastle Power Station 
 
Jemena Gas Networks (NSW) Ltd (JGN) appreciates the opportunity to review and 
submit a response to the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the proposed 
Newcastle power station (NPS) involving construction and operation of a 250 
megawatt gas fired power station and ancillary infrastructure. 
 
JGN owns and operates the NSW gas network that supplies gas to AGL’s existing 
pipeline PL42 and Newcastle Gas Storage Facility which is supplied via the Hexham 
delivery point.  
 
JGN has been working with AGL to review possible gas supply options available to 
supply the NPS from the JGN network.  
 
JGN has no comments in relation to EIS. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brad Gee 
Commercial Manager – Key Accounts 
Jemena 
Level 14, 99 Walker Street,  
North Sydney, NSW 2060  
02 9867 7134  | 0429 363 835 
brad.gee@jemena.com.au | www.jemena.com.au 


